
MONDAY, 21 AUGUST 
St. Pius X, Pope 
No Mass at St. Vincents: Mass said 
on retreat for Anne Platts 
(Birthday) 

Friday, 25 AUGUST 
Feria 
No Mass at St. Vincent's: Mass 
said on retreat for James Thomas 
Sisk (Anniversary) 

Saturday, 26 AUGUST 
Feria 
Confessions 10:00 – 10:45am 
Mass at St. Vincent's Mission Hub 
(Check their website for Mass times) 

SUNDAY, 27 AUGUST 
Twenty-first Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am: Joshua Glicklich (Birthday) 
6:00pm: People of the Parish 

The collection for last Sunday, 13th August was £391.55 plus 
standing orders. The electronic giving device has been installed in 

the Narthex. Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

Standing Orders: Should you want to set up a standing order, 
there is a form to fill in either on the website or it can be 

collected from the parish office. The bank details of the parish 
are: HSBC UK, 49-63 Fargate, Sheffield. South Yorkshire. S1 

2HD. 
Name of Account: Diocese of Hallam St Vincent of Paul 

Sort code: 40-41-07 Account Number: 81095099 

  

SUNDAY, 20th AUGUST 2023 TWENTIETH SUNDAY PER ANNUM YEAR A 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 

SUNDAY, 20 AUGUST 
Twentieth Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am: People of the Parish 
6:00pm: November Dead list 
 

Tuesday, 22 AUGUST 
The Queenship of The Blessed Virgin 
Mary 
No Mass at St. Vincent's: Mass 
said on retreat for Josephine Marie 
Sisk (Anniversay) 
 
Wednesday, 23 AUGUST 
Feria 
No Mass at St. Vincent's: Mass 
said on retreat for Marie Louise 
Turner (Anniversary) 

Thursday, 24 AUGUST 
Feast of St. Bartholomew, Apostle 
No Mass at St. Vincent's: Mass 
said on retreat for Christina Smith 
(Anniversary) 

Catholic Chaplain urgent call: NGH: 2434343. Hallamshire 
Hospital: 2711900. Ask for the Catholic Priest Chaplain on duty 

(day or night). 
S.V.P: If anyone in the parish would like assistance with anything 

please ring, 07904664898. 
Live Simply Tip: Car sharing to mass will reduce short car 

journeys and reduce pollution 

Of your charity please pray for the anniversaries: 
Michael Niedzwicki (20/8/02), Mary Mahony (20/8/13), Raphel 

(Ray) Kerry (20/8/15), Brian Ashton (21/8/21), Agnes Elsie 
Connolly (21/8/87), Edna Niedzwicki (21/8/97), Doreen 

Sweeney (22/8/18), Florence L Pierrus (22/8/65), Bernard F 
Brannan (22/8/76), John White (22/8/89), Frank Cunningham 

(22/8/91), Marie Louise Turner (23/8/82), Josephine Sisk 
(23/8/04), Raymond McElvenney (23/8/07), Mary Riley 
(23/8/13), Matthew Callaghan (23/8/89), James Sisk 

(23/8/95), Christina Smith (24/8/21), Kitty Sanderson/Mooney 
(24/8/07), Filomena Caretto (24/8/07), Margaret Coyle 

(24/8/09), Alexander Fergioni (24/8/84), Mary Kate O'Shea 
(25/8/55), Fr John  Cashman (26/8/86), Margaret Sharpe 

(26/8/14), Frank Handley (26/8/95) 
and all other anniversaries that occur at this time. 

 
Lately Dead: Terry Sleney, John Rigby, Liz Moran 

  
Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light shine 

upon them. May they rest in peace. Amen. 

Telephone: 0114 268 0716 
Parish Office Email: crookes@idnet.com 

Website: www.stvincentschurch.com 
Facebook: facebook.com/stvincentscrookes 

Week 4 of the Psalter 



Please pray for the sick: Elizabeth Loftus, Mary and 
Gerry Prenter, Peter Mara, Elizabeth Dodson, 

Melony Oldfield, Mick McKenna, Oona Kirkland, 
Alison, Veronica Sowerby, Debbie, Felix, Lee Reilly, 
David Baker, Maura O'Hara, Terry Finn, Johnathan 
Elbel, Valerie Ashforth, Pat Lintott (O'Connor), Hugh 

Lafferty, Anne Bright, Goretti Bradshaw, Marie 
Vintin, Fr Jim Shryane, Fr Michael O'Connor, Minnie 
Sandiford, Anna Lanera, Paddy and Tom McGrath, 
Andrew Booth, Rebecca Smith, Michael, Eva Rajesh.  

 
Grant them, O Lord, your healing and peace. 

 

 
Hallam Bridge is the new online diocese newsletter 

to replace the Hallam News. 
You can find it online at: 

hallam-diocese.com/bridge/#diocesannews 
Or reference copies are available in the narthex. 

Please do not remove them from the church. 

 

 
The Popes Prayer Intention for August 

 
The Holy Father has asked us to pray for the young 
people attending the World Youth Day celebrations 

in Lisbon, Portugal and more widely for young 
people across the world. You can find a short 

reflection on this intention at: 
tinyurl.com/popeaugust23 

 

 
Live Simply Pledge for August: I will challenge 
myself to use greener ways to travel- walking, 

cycling, bus, car sharing whenever possible. 

 

 
MARCH FOR LIFE 

March for Life UK happens in London on Sat 2nd 
September.  Many are concerned about restrictions 
on freedom, but it's often not until these restrictions 
affect us personally, that we speak up.  Abortion 

destroys the most fundamental freedom, the 
freedom to live and leaves so many women and men 

deeply hurting.  Join thousands of others at this 
family-friendly event to speak up for those who 
cannot speak for themselves.  Full details can be 

found at 
www.marchforlife.co.uk 

 

 
This week the church will be closed. 

From Monday to Friday inclusive, the church 
building and office will be closed for a retreat at 

Ampleforth Abbey. Urgent call lines are still 
available and Masses will continue to be said for 
your intentions whilst on retreat. Please pray that 

this will be a restful and fruitful time. 

 

 
Human Nature, Gender and Identity,  

25th-28th August 
This course will explore how Thomas Aquinas's 
anthropology provides the framework for the 
Church's understanding of what and who the 

human person is. The course will be of particular 
interest to those teaching theology in secondary 

and higher education and those providing training 
and CPD to other educators and catechists. 

Tel: 01254 827074 
Web: www.christianheritagecentre.com 

Email: admin@christianheritagecentre.com 
Address: The Christian Heritage Centre, Stonyhurst, 

Clitheroe, Lancashire, BB7 9PT 

 

 
CAFOD Fix the food system campaign 

 
Thanks to all who have already signed Cafod's 

large letter of support for small-scale farmers. Last 
week's letter was completely filled, so there is a 
new one left in the narthex for new signatures. 

 
The Season of Creation is an ecumenical 

celebration of God's gift of a home to us, starting 
on 1st. Sept. (World Day of Prayer for the Care 
of Creation) and finishing on 4th October, (the 

feast of St. Francis of Assisi).  
At St. Vincent's we now have a Prayer for Creation 

printed in the front of the hymn books which can 
be said during Mass. 

During the season there will be a weekly Rosary 
for Creation said in church after the Wednesday 
morning Mass - about 10 O'clock - do join if you 

can. 
Additionally, there will be a 'Sharing Table' of 

fruits of the earth after Sunday Mass. If you have 
a glut of fruit or veg from a garden or allotment, 

or an oversupply of plants or seeds, this is an 

opportunity to share them freely with others. 

 


